## Hambden Parks and Recreation Board Regular Meeting December 6, 2022

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on December 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in Hambden Township Hall. The following members were present: Joyce Edelinsky, Jim Petkosek, Steve Marks and Linda Petkosek. John Janor absent Also present was Trustee Pam Carson.

**Minutes:** Motion by Mr. Marks, second by Mr. Petkosek to approve the November 1, 2022 minutes as presented. Upon call of vote, all yes.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

**Detention Basin – Landscape Installation** No new information to report at this time.

**Dugout Mural** – Mr. Marks reported that one of his prospects for doing the dugout mural has decided that she did not have adequate time to do the project. He will continue researching possibilities.

Memorial Pavers - No information at this time.

**Pavilion #4 quote** – There were a few phone calls received inquiring about the quote but no written quotes were received on the pavilion roof.

**Wood Jungle Gym/Slide** – Mrs. Edelinsky reported that the representative that she was dealing with on the wood jungle gym has left the company. She will have to start over again with a new representative.

**Detention Basin-Future Landscaping/Grant Info** – We will continue to work on the grant due this spring.

**Pavilion Info Boxes** – Mrs. Petkosek is still working on gathering information on the info boxes.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

No new business

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mr. Petkosek, second by Mr. Marks to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m. **Next meeting** will be scheduled for January 17, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

Linda Petkosek Secretary